
 

 

  

 

Are you currently…. 

homeless? 

 at-risk of becoming homeless? 

fleeing, or attempting to flee a situation involving domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, 

stalking or are you a victim of human trafficking? 

or 

Have recently become homeless and receiving temporary housing services? 

If you meet one of the above-mentioned criteria, you may qualify for the Emergency Housing Voucher 

Program. If you are interested or you need more information, please contact one of the following 

individuals: 

Mark Pernia, Catholic Social Service at 635-1422 or 635-1451; email: mvp@cssguam.org 

Mary Ann Galan, Salvation Army at 477-3528 or 477-9819; email: 

mary.ann.galang@usw.salvationarmy.org 

Amor Say, GHURA at 475-1406; email: amsay@ghura.org. 

Rosie Francisco, GHURA at 475-1338; email: rfrancisco@ghura.org 
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